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Student visit to the Abu Dhabi Oil Refining Co.

The Deanship of Students Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology, based in Abu
Dhabi, in cooperation with the Committee for Social Interaction with the Business College and

under the supervision of  Miss Saira Mohannad organized a visit to the Abu Dhabi Company for
Oil Refining, where the target of the visit is to learn about the activities and services provided, as

well as the importance of research in the field of oil and gas.

The students visited several departments, such as the test section and the main controlling
department.  The students communicated with the staff to understand the process of
production, oil refining and the importance of research in this area and other topics.  They
attended the detailed presentation by Dr. Michal Barthod and Dr Mabruk Issa Suleiman who
reported students and raised their interest in a range of valuable and useful information.
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